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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
KS1 St Fagans School Trip  
 
Destination: St Fagans National History Museum  

Date of Trip: Wednesday 1st October 2025 

Times: We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning at 3.15pm 

Cost: £11.00 
This trip has been subsidised by the Friends of St Mary’s 

Details of trip: This term the children will be finding out what homes are like in our 
community, whilst learning about how homes have changed through 
history. The children will look at how an aspect of life has changed over 
time for example doing the washing and sanitation. Visiting St Fagon’s will 
provide children with the experience of visiting different homes spanning 
different ages, whilst taking part in a hands-on workshop “Washday with 
Beti Bwt” 

Lunch: 
 

All children will require a packed lunch and bottle of water for the trip. 
Please can you ensure there are no nut products or chocolate bars in the 
lunch boxes. 

Clothing: All children will need to wear school uniform with sensible footwear for 
walking. Please bring sun hat/sunscreen if hot or waterproof coat for wet 
weather. 

 
The Friend’s of St Mary’s have kindly made a donation but in order to cover the cost of the trip, we require a 
contribution of £11.00, This will be a cashless trip, therefore all payments need to be paid via the online payments 
system   

https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney&source=website&version=20190314 

 
Consent for your child to attend will also need to be given on this system. Iif you require any assistance please 
contact the school office. The office WILL NOT be accepting cash or cheques for this trip. If we do not receive 
enough voluntary contributions by the 20th September, we will have to cancel the trip. 
 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mrs Hill, Mrs Humphreys & Mrs Chaney 
KS1Team 

 
 
 

Executive Headteacher:     Mrs Julie Simpson 
Headteacher:  Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Monday 1st September 2025 
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